
Last week’s speaker was introduced 
to the club by Corey Burns. 
Chanosha Lawton is the Chief 
Executive Officer of the Aiken 
Housing Authority. The Aiken Housing 
Authority is not something new to 
our area. Then mayor of Aiken, 
W.J. Moseley and the City Council 
passed a resolution on May 20, 1940 
to form a housing authority and the 
Aiken Housing Authority was named 
on May 28, 1941.  As Chanosha 
pointed out, that to most of us the 
Housing Authority is synonymous 
with Section 8 housing and Public 
Housing apartments. While being 

an important part of the Housing 
Authority programs there is so much 
more. Programs such as the Summer 
Food Service program to name just 
one. This program consist of 41 sites 
that prepare breakfast and lunch 
for distribution to youth during the 
summer months while they are out 
of school and may not be getting 
breakfast or lunch at home. This 
program provided 63,875 meals 
during an 8 week period. Other 
programs educate for Workforce 
Preparedness, Home Ownership 
Programs and a Housing Trust 
Fund to help elderly people make 
needed repairs to their homes and 
necessary remodeling to keep their 
homes safe and livable. The goal 
of the Aiken Housing Authority and 
their many programs is to help build 
self-sufficient individuals. Giving 
them the resources and education to 
accomplish this is their mission
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CLUB SERVICE 

4-Way Test— December
12/3 John Lindsay
12/10 John Girardeau
12/17 Bob Byrne

December Greeters-
Tom Hallman
John Lindsay

Guest-
Patrick Woodell	 Melinda Woodell	
Will Buchanan		 Rachel d’ Entremont
Larry Wittenmyer	 Jerry Hughson
Randy Tiller		  John Lindsay

 Margarita Make-Ups 
The Willcox

5:15 pm - 6:15pm
Last Wednesday of  each month 

2018-2019
12/19, 1/30, 2/27, 3/27, 4/24, 

5/29, 6/26
Remember to turn-in your Make-up 

to the Sergeant-at-ArmsYou don’t need a make-up!!
 Just come spend time with fellow Rotarians

Bell Ringing
December 14

Sign up today!!

 Rotarians do any of you have a 
Keyboard we could borrow for our 
Christmas Meeting? Jane Page 

Thompson 803-215-8232

If  you are bringing a guest(s) 
to the December 17 meeting/

party, please let the SAA know 
so that we have 

enough tables set up.



PROGRAM TODAY 

Karen Poteat
Dementia

FUTURE PROGRAMS 
December Theme
Disease Prevention and Treatment

Dec 10	 Commissioner of Agriculture		
	 Hugh Weathers
Dec 17	 Christmas Program
Dec 24	 NO MEETING	
Dec 31	 NO MEETING	

BIRTHDAYS
Matt Merrifield			  12/06
Bob Newburn			   12/07
McDonald Law, 		 12/08 
Bruce Leinster			  12/08

CLUB ANNIVERSARIES
Ellen Priest			   12/09/13

Bill Howell

Classification: Printing
Date of  Induction: 05/01/1990

Jerry R. Hughson

Classification: 
Aviation-Pilot-Retired

Date of  Induction: 06/17/2013

Welcome To Rotary

Stuart Bedenbaugh, City Manager and 
Melinda Woodell, Shepeard Community Blood Center

Robert Stack having a busy day at the office 
playing name that tune while volunteering at his 

daughter’s kindergarten class.”

The membership committee is going 
to begin hosting monthly meetings 

for Potential Members.  However, due 
to a scheduling conflict, we will be-
gin these monthly meetings the first 

Monday of January at Security Feder-
al Bank on Laurens Street at 1-1:15. 

 Mallory Holley  706-829-8396

Cart fund update
Nov 26 we received 

$152.50 


